
Health Wellness 
Coalition 

 

April 2019 

In lieu of our regular meeting for April, we held the Navigating Healthcare and Wellness fair.  A 

very tired and small group of us dedicated to this very well 

received event.  We saw many of you there, thanks for coming.   

 

 

 

 

 

We had two different classes from Cache Creek Elementary 

come up and spend some time, the kids became fully engaged, asking questions and learning and 

visiting many tables. 

 
Approximately 30 tables at the peak of the day, some had to leave early or arrive late.  220 

visitors and 109 surveys on our current healthcare completed. 

 

We will provide a full update at the next meeting and hope to see you there.  IMPORTANT 

The meeting falls on a the long weekend, so we have moved it to Tuesday May 21, 2019 

 

Sheila Corneillie 
WHAC Chair 
Ashcroft, BC 
250-457-3044 
fb.me/healthcareandwellnesscoalition 

http://fb.me/healthcareandwellnesscoalition

